

Extraordinary Meeting of the Council Meeting held in the Council Chamber, Town Hall, Stockport on 26 October 2017 at 6.00 pm.

PRESENT

The Mayor (Councillor Linda Holt) in the chair; Deputy Mayor (Councillor Walter Brett); Councillors Geoff Abell, Malcolm Allan, Brian Bagnall, Sheila Bailey, Kenny Blair, Stuart Bodsworth, Laura Booth, Kate Butler, Anna Charles-Jones, Richard Coaton, Christine Corris, Stuart Corris, Becky Crawford, Dickie Davies, Tom Dowse, Roy Driver, Annette Finnie, Dean Fitzpatrick, Colin Foster, Alex Ganotis, Lord Goddard, Chris Gordon, Graham Greenhalgh, Tom Grundy, Yvonne Guariento, Paul Hadfield, Philip Harding, Daniel Hawthorne, Keith Holloway, Sylvia Humphreys, Mark Hunter, Mike Hurleston, Susan Ingham, Oliver Johnstone, Julian Lewis-Booth, Syd Lloyd, John McGahan, Tom McGee, Wendy Meikle, Adrian Nottingham, John Pantall, Paul Porgess, Iain Roberts, David Sedgwick, Lisa Smart, June Somekh, Andy Sorton, Charlie Stewart, John Taylor, Jon Twigge, Lisa Walker, Mark Weldon, Wendy Wild, David Wilson, John Wright and Suzanne Wyatt.

1. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

Councillors and officers were invited to declare any interests which they had in any of the items on the agenda for the meeting.

No declarations of interest were made.

2. MARPLE SOUTH WARD - PROPOSAL TO CHANGE WARD NAME

The Cabinet Member for Reform & Governance (Councillor David Sedgwick) submitted a report (copies of which had been circulated) detailing the outcome of the consultation on changing the name of Marple South Ward to Marple South and High Lane Ward and requesting that the Council Meeting give consideration to the proposed change of name.

RESOLVED –That approval be given to the change of name of the Marple South Ward to Marple South and High Lane Ward.

The meeting closed at 6.06 pm